
A Message from the New Director 

As of July 2025, I am proud to take on the role of Director of the Mauritius Qualifications 
Authority (MQA). Since its creation in 2002, MQA has played a key role in improving the 
quality and recognition of education and training in Mauritius, especially in the 
Technical and Vocational Education and Training (TVET) sector. 

We’ve made great progress—developing the National Qualifications Framework (NQF), 
introducing Recognition of Prior Learning (RPL), and ensuring quality through self 
assessments and regular audits. We’ve also gone digital, making our services more 
efficient and accessible. 

Looking ahead, we aim to modernize our systems to better support lifelong learning. 
This includes introducing micro-credentials, consolidating the RPL system, updating 
the NQF, consolidating quality assurance, creating more flexible learning pathways and 
improving on stakeholder engagement. 

I am committed to working closely with the MQA team and our stakeholders to build on 
what is already in place and shape a dynamic TVET system—one that enhances 
employability, promotes social inclusion, strengthens community well-being, 
champions sustainable development, and prepares our nation to actively embark on 
the Fourth Industrial Revolution. 

I look forward to working with all of you to make this vision a reality. 

Dr Karlo Jouan 

Director 

 


